

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

RANDY NEUGEBAUER

February 4, 2015

Dear Pettus Family,

I am pleased to congratulate your business, Southern Bleacher Company Incorporated, on recently receiving the Business of the Year award from The Graham Chamber of Commerce. This distinguished accomplishment is representative of your hard work and commitment to your community in Graham. For years, you have served with a sincere dedication that does not go unnoticed. The Business of the Year award is evidence of your outstanding business practices.

I hope your service inspires all those around you and I am proud to represent you in the United States Congress. Congratulations, again, on this distinguished award. May it serve as a reminder of your devotion to helping others and of your incomparable role in the Graham community.

Sincerely,

Randy Neugebauer Member of Congress

Panay newslaw

The Pettus Family Southern Bleacher Company 801 Fifth Street Graham, TX 76450